
Chinook’s Edge School 
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29 Brookstone Drive 

Sylvan Lake, AB  T4S 0M1  (403) 887-8455 

Website:  beaconhillschool.ca 

Please do not send snacks or lunch to school with your child that 

could  contain any kind of nuts or peanuts. It puts others at 

unnecessary risk.   

 

February 
2024 

2 Hot Lunch—Extreme Pita; 

T/Th Kinder 

5 Report Cards go home 

6 PAC Meeting Online @ 8pm 

8 PAC Family Dance 

9 No School 

14 Valentine’s Day 

15 Deadline for  March Hot 

Lunches 

16 Hot Lunch—Party Chef; 

M/W Kinder 

19—
23 

No School—Winter Break 

26 Deadline for Pink Shirt 

Orders 

28 Pink Shirt Day 

Welcome to Kindergarten! 
Welcome to Kindergarten! 
Beginning on January 8, Chinook’s 
Edge is accepting Kindergarten 
registrations for the 2024-2025 
school year. Children must turn 
five years old by December 31, 
2024 to begin attending 
Kindergarten in the fall of 2024. 
Online registration is required – 
please visit our website for 
registration information, including 
the Chinook’s Edge schools that 
offer Pre-Kindergarten 
programming.   

Next Parent Council Meeting 

February 6 @ 8:00pm 

To join the meeting, use the link 

provided under the ‘Parent Council’ 

tab on the website. 

Important:  All parents please sign 

in at the office when you are 

visiting the school. Parents that 

are volunteering please sign in 

and get a volunteer tag from the 

office.  

BHES Buddies 

Beacon Hill is full of students who love each 

other and work together. Our ‘Buddies’ 

program pairs our older students with our 
younger students, encouraging them with 

their kindness and mentorship. The younger 

students get to enjoy having older friends 

and the older students get to practice being 

great leaders! This is a win-win situation. 



 

PAC “Beacon of Love” Family Dance 
 

The PAC is hosting a family dance on February 8th from 5:30 
until 7:30 p.m. in the BHES Gymnasium; the doors open at 
5:30 pm. The cost is $5/person or $15/family. The theme is 
“Beacon of Love” and we ask everyone to wear red or pink! 

This is a family dance, therefor all children must be supervised 
by an adult for the entire dance. 

Snacks will be available to 
purchase. The PAC is also 

looking for parent volunteers to 
help with at the entrance and 

the canteen. If you are 
interested, please contact the 

PAC using their email: 
Beacon Hill PAC 
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Please be advised that there is NO playground 

supervision before 8:20am or after 3:20pm.  

Students are expected to go home after school 

before going to the playground.  

Sylvan Lake Bus Transfer Location—

MOVING LOCATION 

On February 1, 2024, the bus transfer location 

will move from H.J. Cody school to Fox Run 

School.  

 

Please remember to avoid the bus loop areas 

at: 

 H.J. Cody from 8—8:10 am & 3:20—3:30 
pm 

 Fox Run from 8:10—8:20 am & 3:10—3:20 

pm 

It is very cold outside! Please make sure 

students are coming to school with 

appropriate winter gear. Even on a day that 

we may have indoor recess there could be a 

reason that we need to head outside. 

Students must have mitts, hats, winter jackets, boots and 

should be wearing snow pants on the cold days. We also 

always have spare hats and mitts in the office. 

Pink Shirt Day is a day when people 

wear a pink shirt to show they are 

against bullying. Bullying is when 

someone deliberately tries to hurt 

someone else they think is weaker than 

they are. Bullying happens in many ways, 

including verbal, physical, or social 

bullying. Here is a link with more information: CBC Kids  

 

So, let’s stand up to bullying and wear a pink shirt on 

February 28 to show our support! 
 

Pink Shirts on Sale Now! 
BHES is offering pink shirts for $17.50 on 

your child’s online account. There are 

limited quantities available. Place your 

order today and the t-shirt will be sent 

home with your child. February 28th is: 

Deck the Halls 
Classrooms participated in 

decorating the hallways for the 
holiday season! We enjoyed their 

great creativity. 

mailto:beaconhillpac@gmail.com
https://www.cbc.ca/kids/articles/what-is-pink-shirt-day

